
 
 
 
 

Chief Executive Officer's Review Prescribed 
General Committee  

 
of the 

 
City of West Torrens 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Chief Executive Officer's Review Committee meeting 
scheduled for 20 September 2018 has been cancelled to a date to be advised. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Terry Buss PSM 
Chief Executive Officer 


